
 

Public Affairs Committee  
Minutes – November 17th, 2021 

 

The BNA recognizes the importance of allowing members to express themselves on matters of community interest. All discussions are to be 

relevant to the issue and respectfully presented with civility, kindness, dignity and good taste, in turn, andfree of interruptions. 

www.beaverdale.org  www.facebook.com/beaverdaleneighborhood 

In Attendance 

Don Piper, Brent Millis, Bill Gray, Mike McCarthy 

Items Discussed 

Snow Busters (Snow removal) 

2022 BNA Budget 

Quarterly Meetings 

Recap 

Snow Busters 

Group discussed ideas for Beaverdale snow removal for residents. This was mentioned in BNA Quarterly 
Meeting on 11/9/21. There is a program in Aurora CO called Snow Busters 
(https://www.auroragov.org/residents/volunteer_donate_sponsor/snow_busters). 
Brent reached out to Aurora Snow Busters and received details on how they run the program along with 
blessings for Beaverdale to borrow. There are lots of questions to address before we can implement. 
Discissions are in progress.  
 
2022 BNA Budget 

We walked through the 2020 and 2019 budget for Public Affairs and defined what we want to request 
for 2022. An email was sent to all PA members and no questions were asked. Our proposal was 
submitted to BNA’s treasurer.   
 
Quarterly Meetings 2022 

While we discussed budget items, Quarterly Meetings came up regarding how we might increase 

participation (assuming on site versus Zoom for 2022). Some community meetings have had great 

success with pot luck. Thought is we would begin meetings at 6:30 and from 6:30-7 pot luck dinner 

would be provided. The meeting itself would still run from 7-8. Don will reach out to Northwest Center 

to see if this is at all feasible.  

 

Next meeting scheduled for Wednesday Dec 15th.  
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